2 o5/ /19 NOTICE Bk 1o n.2019

Students who didn’t receive Kanyashree K1/K2 scholarship in School, never had Kanyashree
ID and willing to avail the same in 2019-20 are hereby requested to contact their
corresponding HODs by 16/11/2019 for enrolling the names for kanyashree (K1/K2)
scholarship. The date of birth of the students should be on or after 01.04.2001 for applying
the scholarship.
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